
Participants Wanted! 

 

For a research project about local students with Asperger syndrome 

 

A local researcher is looking for students who are 

1) Willing to share a diagnosis of Asperger syndrome or High-

Functioning Autism Disorder 

2) Currently attending a 4-year university or attended one in the past 

3) Willing to answer questions about their experiences 

4) Able to provide written and other feedback 

 

If you are interested in learning more about this opportunity, please send an email to: 

dbthompson2.liberty.edu@gmail.com. 

 

Type “I want to participate” in the email subject-line. 

 

 


